
Pell Grant Recalculation Policy 
 
Alamance Community College will recalculate the Pell Grant awards based on 
enrollment at the 10% point of the students term. A student should maintain the level of 
enrollment for which they were paid through the 10% point of the students term in order to be 
eligible for the Pell Grant that was disbursed. In the event a student decreases their 
enrollment before the 10% point, they will incur a recalculation overpayment. 
 
Students in late start classes will have their entire enrollment calculated at the 10% point of their 
term. 
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